AAULTMAN

Request for Personal Protective Equipment Donations

COVID-19 has caused a national shortage of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE). Aultman
facilities are quickly running out of this critical safety equipment, which is needed to protect our
staff on the front line. We are asking members of our community to consider donating any PPE
they may have in an effort to help protect our nurses and health care workers.

Specific needs include:

*

N95 masks

Surgical-type masks
Disposable splash gowns
Exam gloves
Cleaning/disinfecting wipes
Hand sanitizer

If you have any of these items and would like to donate them, please use the contact listed
below to arrange pickup/delivery. Donations may be tax deductible as approved by the IRS.

Orlando Goncalves

Director of Distribution Services
330-575-1794
Orlando.goncalves@aultman.com
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